ĐỀ CƯƠNG ÔN TẬP HỌC KÌ II- MÔN TIẾNG ANH LỚP 11

I. PRONUNCIATION & STRESS A. Write the words which contain the sound / bz / and / pt / Robs, jumped, watches, rubs, stopped, shops, bribes, snapped Clubs, chopped, ships, bribed, keep, jumped, grabs. /bz /:.... /pt/:..... B.Circle the words that stress on the first syllable Reading, Pollution, Affect, Action, Hostess, Protect, Minority, Remote, Expand, Longevity, Consumption, Gather, Mission. II. GRAMMAR & VOCABULARY A. Put the verbs into the correct forms 1. Do you know the woman (talk)to my mother? 2. The boy (play)the piano is John. 3. Do you know the man (come)toward us? 4. The girl (speak)to you is my sister. 5. The people (wait)for the bus in the rain are getting cold. 6. You were the first person (come)..... to class. 7. The last person for us (see)......is Nam. 8. We have visited the first radio station (build) in our country. 9. Nam was the third person (got)..... mark 10 in maths. 10. Peter was the last student (leave)..... the classroom this morning. 11. This is the second lion (kill)..... in that way. 12. My brother is an (accomplish).....violinist. 13. This is an (accomplish).....musician. 15. I have a big (collect)of clothes. 16 . There are 190 (participate)......countries in this contest. 17. This contest have 40 (participate)..... 18. 20 countries (participate).....in this contest. 19. My grand father could (speak) five languages. 20. The documents (send)..... on Monday are very important. 21. The ideas (present) in that book is very interesting. 22. We live in a house (build) in 1945. 23. There was a tree (blow) down in the storm last night. B. Complete the sentences with a suitable word 1. The verb of the word "Collection" is 2. The person who collects something is called

https://giasudaykem.com.vn/gia-su-day-kem-mon-tieng-anh.html

Trung Tâm Gia Sư Tài Năng Việt https://giasudaykem.com.vn/tai-lieu-mon-tieng-anh-lop-11.html

Read the passage then answer the	
4. Does the writer live far or near	well? oing in the summer and in the winter?
2. Why does the writer like langu	
and then = sometimes 1. What is the writer interested in	n?
	ttern: mẫu (quần áo) poetry: thơ now
	ore: bờ biển knitting: đan
<u>New words:</u> go abroad: đi nước ngoài en	njoy oneself: thích thú
then.	
reading, mostly novels, and I am v	very fond of poetry. I also write poetry now and
9 5 5	er I like knitting. I make jumpers for my childrening different patterns. I spend a lot of time
	walks along the shore, and in the summer I go
I meet a friend and we both enjoy	ourselves playing together. I live very near the
•	the guitar. I don't play very well but every week
III. READING. Read the passage	ges, because when I go abroad I like to speak
15. The movie about	5
14. The concert to I list	
13. The lake inI	
12. We took this one on holiday,.	?
•	rd, taught us English compositions?
eightieth birthday.	iduated from correge, came nome for her
scientists of all times.	aduated from college, came home for her
	pel prize in Physics, is among the greatest
8. My sister, lives	
7. My book is very interesting,	
6. It is a beautiful day ,	
4 . Gagarin is a Russian5 . Pham Tuan is a Vietnamese	
3. I'm a book collector because I l	
2 72 1 1 11 11 7 1	.,

Read the passage then answer the questions

Chess must be one of the oldest games in the world. An Arab traveler in India in 900 wrote that it was played "long, long ago". Chess was probably

Trung Tâm Gia Sư Tài Năng Việt https://giasudaykem.com.vn/tai-lieu-mon-tieng-anh-lop-11.html

invented in India, and it has been played everywhere from Japan to Europe since 1400. The name "chess" is interesting. When one player is attacking the other's king, he says in English "check". When the king has been caught and cannot move anywhere, he says "checkmate". These words came from Persian. ""Shah mat" means "the king is dead". That is when the game is over, and one player has won. Such an old game changes very slowly. The rules have not always been the same as they are now. For example, at one time the queen could only move one square at a time. Now she is the strongest piece on the board. It would be interesting to know why this has happened. Chess takes time and thought, but it is a game for all kinds of people. You don't have to be a champion in order to enjoy it. It is not always played by two people sitting at the same table. The first time the Americans beat the Russians was in a match played by radio. Some of the chess masters are able to play with many people at the same time. The record was when one man played 400 games! It is said that some people play chess by post. This must make chess the slowest game in the world

1. <i>Is chess one of the oldest games in the world?</i>	1.	Is	chess	one of	the	oldest	games	in	the	world?	
--	----	----	-------	--------	-----	--------	-------	----	-----	--------	--

- 2. Where was chess invented?
- 3. When has it been played everywhere from Japan to Europe?

......

- 4. Have the rules always been the same as they are now?
- 5. Is it a game for everyone?

IV. WRITING:

A.	Rewrite	the	sentences	in su	ch a	way	that	doesn	't char	ige the	meaning	of	the
gi	ven one												

1. <u>Lan's mother</u> got angry with her. (using Cleft sentence)
2. Fan gave <u>Christina</u> lots of flowers. (using Cleft sentence)
3. People talked a lot about <u>the newcomers</u> . (using Cleft sentence)
4. Minh's teacher gave the students many exercises. (using Cleft sentence)
5. We all like to watch movies <u>at weekend</u> . (using Cleft sentence)
6. Christina studies <u>English</u> so well. (using Cleft sentence)
7 Mrs. Ha is my teacher of English. We are talking to her . (Omit relative pronoun)

8. This is the house .My mother bought it 2 years ago. (Omit relative pronoun) https://giasudaykem.com.vn/gia-su-day-kem-mon-tieng-anh.html

Trung Tâm Gia Sư Tài Năng Việt https://giasudaykem.com.vn/tai-lieu-mon-tieng-anh-lop-11.html

9. Lan is the girl. We totally believe in her. (Omit relative pronoun)
10. I'm reading the book . I bought it in London in 1996. (Omit relative pronoun)
11. The book which was given to you is very interesting. (reduce relative clause)
12. She was the first woman that took her sert in Parliamet.(reduce relative clause)
13. I admire the writer who wrote "The Old man and the Sea". (reduce relative clause)
14. A woman who answered the phone told me you were busy. (reduce relative clause)
15. The factory which was destroyed by fire last night makes exported furniture. (reduce relative clause)
16People think that she is very mean . She is thought
17. People say that he is 108 years old. He is said
18. People think that many people were killed in the accident. Many people are thought
19. It is said that he speaks English very well. He is said
20 . They rumoured that the man was still living. The man was rumoured
21 . They think that he has died a natural death. He is thought
B. Find out one mistake and correct it.1. It was the girl which gave my sister a doll.
2. It was in this house where I was born.
3. It is him who was at the accident last night.
4. Have the police found the car stealing yesterday morning?
5. It is an expensive restaurant, is it?
6. Nam did the work well, isn't he? 7. Van worldn't like the winders open did you?
7. You wouldn't like the window open, did you?
8. It's a beautiful day, is it?

9. You could using this pen with which I have just written.

Trung Tâm Gia Sư Tài Năng Việt https://giasudaykem.com.vn/tai-lieu-mon-tieng-anh-lop-11.html

- 10. My grand father could spoken five languages.
- 11. The amount of money taking by the robbers was found by the police.
- 12. This is the book writing by Nguyen Tuan.
- 13. The sport games holding in India in 1952, were the 1st Asian game.
- 14. It was at this shop where I bought a T-shirt three days ago.
- 15. It is my closest friend goes abroad to study next month.